
 

 

Dear Driffield Parents & Caregivers   
 

 

To support our ongoing work with your school we invite you to complete a 

short survey so we can learn more about your current mental health and 

wellbeing. 

 

The link to the survey can be found here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P98TNSW 

 

The Whole School Approach Project (WSA) aims to bring the whole school 

community together for improved mental health and wellbeing support.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the 

WSA Team at: wholeschoolapproach@heymind.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

The Whole School Approach Team 

Survey Privacy Disclaimer 

This survey will take about 10 minutes to complete and it is up to you whether you want to take part. All answers will 

be treated in confidence and they will not affect the support you receive. If you start the survey and then change 

your mind about participating, you can stop at any time. Any personal information that you include on the 

questionnaire will be stored securely, and only Hull and East Yorkshire Mind and your school will have access to the 

data. Your personal information will not be used for any other purpose.  

The research findings will be shared with others – including researchers and policy makers. However, your answers 

will remain anonymous – no one will know who has said what. You can find out about how we look after your 

information by reading our Privacy Policy: https://www.heymind.org.uk/privacy/ 

If you have any other questions then please contact the Whole School Approach Coordinator  

Clare Atkinson - catkinson@heymind.org.uk  
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